
 
 
 

 
November 2020 
 
Hopefully our annual letter finds you in good spirits and good health as you anticipate 
the upcoming holiday season.  
 
The Foundation would like to congratulate Foundation member J.B. Eberly for 
receiving the Distinguished Alumni Award in May of 2020.  J.B. joins elite company, 
as former Foundation member and donor Arllys Hansen was the recipient of this 
award in 2019, and Ken and the late Bev Pohlman in 2018. 
 
This past year, the Foundation contributed to a variety of projects. Due to the 
generosity of donors, the Foundation was able to:  
 
• Purchase new choir robes-$3,455 
• Purchase new touch screen display in commons area-$15,200 
• Purchase donor board-$3,987 
• Purchase 4 interactive classroom display units-$15,776 
• Award 24 Scholarships to the 2020 Class Totaling $21,200 
• Contribute $1,000 toward the purchase of football capes 
 
Alumni Ken Pohlman has again been so generous to our school. He has committed 
to donating $25,000 to the Foundation this year. This generous donation will help 
fund more scholarships and pay for more interactive classroom display units. Thank 
you, Ken and the Pohlman family!  
 
With the Holiday season quickly approaching, the Foundation would like to invite all 
patrons to donate a charitable gift. Regarding any project donors would like to 
support, the donors can simply write on the check’s “memo” line what their tax-
deductible donation is intended to fund. Each donation is guaranteed to only fund 
what the donor indicates. If nothing is written on the memo line, the Foundation’s 
board will determine how the donation is spent. For your convenience, a listing of 
academic, activity and athletic departments is listed in this letter.  
 
All donations are appreciated! Please consider the Foundation when choosing your 
donation opportunities this Holiday Season. Also, please consider Stanton 
Community Schools in your estate planning. 
 
Finally, the members of the Foundation thank each and every one of you. We are so 
blessed to belong to a community that believes in investing in our youth. We welcome 
any contributions that you can make. 
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Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and we welcome any feedback you may have for us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Stanton Community Schools Foundation Board of Directors 
 
 
 

Academics 

Agriculture 

Art 

Business 

English 

Industrial Technology 

Math 

Media 

Physical Education & Health 

Science 

Social Studies 

Special Education 

Spanish 

Technology 

Scholarships 

Activities 

Band 

Cheer 

Choir 

Explorers Club 

FBLA 

FFA 

Journalism 

Speech/Drama 

Student Council 

One Acts 

Power Drive 

Athletics 

B/G Basketball 

B/G Cross Country 

Football 

B/G Golf 

B/G Track 

Volleyball 

Wrestling 

 

 

 
• Foundation Suggestion:  Scholarship Fund, interactive classroom display units 

 

The Stanton Community Foundation is now in its 33rd year. The Foundation is a 501(c) (3) organization that came into 
existence to assist Stanton Community Schools with providing a quality education to all students. It provides the school 
a way with raising money through tax deductible donations to establish scholarships, update technology, and fund 
projects for the school.  
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